
From: PSC Public Comment
To:
Subject: RE: KY PSC Utility Inquiry
Date: Monday, July 17, 2023 2:28:00 PM

Case No. 2023-00159
 
Thank you for your comments on the application of Kentucky Power Company. Your
comments in the above‐referenced matter have been received and will be placed into the case
file for the Commission’s consideration. Please cite the case number in this matter, 2023-
00159, in any further correspondence. The documents in this case are available at View Case
Filings for: 2023-00159 (ky.gov)

Thank you for your interest in this matter.
 
 

From: PSC Consumer Inquiry <PSC.Consumer.Inquiry@ky.gov> 
Sent: Monday, July 17, 2023 9:32 AM
To: PSC Public Comment <PSC.Comment@ky.gov>
Subject: FW: KY PSC Utility Inquiry
 
 
 
From: KY Public Service Commission <pscfilings@ky.gov> 
Sent: Monday, July 17, 2023 9:13 AM
To: PSC Consumer Inquiry <PSC.Consumer.Inquiry@ky.gov>
Subject: KY PSC Utility Inquiry
 
Below is the result of your feedback form. It was submitted by ( )
on Monday, July 17, 2023 at 9:13 AM 
-------------------------------------------------------- 
Name: Christopher G Hensley 
Address: 7063 Hwy. 931 N 
City: Whitesburg 
State: KY 
Zip Code: 41858 
Phone number where you can be reached:  
Home phone:  
Utility Name: Kentucky power 
State the nature of your concern: It's my understanding that a 18% increase will be ask by KY
power company to recoup their cost from last year's disasters & lose of customers in eastern
Ky. I live in eastern Ky and we pay higher power bills than others in the state. Living here is
hard already due to most of us living on fixed incomes. We can't afford a increase this high on
our power bills that are already outrageous now. Please help by stopping this increase. Thank
You 
Have you contacted the utility about the problem: No 
--------------------------------------------------------




